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Shane Pegram, P.E. 
Construction Engineering Services Engineer 

January 23, 2023 

Subject: Construction Non-uniformity Complaint Form 

An updated Construction Non-Uniformity Complaint Form has been developed and replaces the 
form that was issued 1/14/2009. Copies of the form can be found on the Contractors Forms Web 
Page located at:  

https://www.mdt.mt.gov/publications/forms/const-forms.aspx

This form’s intent is to address non-uniformity issues and improve statewide uniformity and contract 
administration. This form is to be used by any person complaining of a non-uniformity issue with 
MDT construction contracts. It will be that person’s responsibility to completely fill out the form 
and sign it. If it is not signed it will not be processed. The completed form is to be submitted to the 
Construction Engineering Services Engineer at the address on the form.  

Please contact the Construction Engineering Services Engineer if you have any questions or require 
additional information. 
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